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Dear Special Friends,
     Hello this evening, March 9, 2018, from Nairobi, Kenya, where I’m ministering right now. 
I’m in East Africa for nearly two months, in Kenya, Uganda, Tanzania, and Ethiopia.
     I arrived from Uganda earlier this week, on a very long bus trip, arriving very late, at 2:00 
A.M.  I’ll  be  in  Tanzania  soon,  ministering  in  several  churches  for  two  weeks,  then  last  in 
Ethiopia for a week.
     Thanks, thanks, thanks, for praying for me every day, and also for giving offerings, as you 
sow seed into the work, to help support the ministry. Your prayers and offerings are a great 
blessing!
     There are always lots of testimonies, as I travel and minister in so many different places. I 
hope to hear your testimony soon, as God does miracles in your life, too.
     A lady in Kenya testified about how she was in a wheelchair for several years, and couldn’t 
come to the church, whenever I came every year. Jesus has healed her, and she can now walk, 
praise God!
     Another lady told about how she traded her small car for a bigger, better one, and didn’t have 
to pay the difference for several months, a big miracle in this part of the world, for sure!
     A man in Kenya told me about how I had prayed for him last year, to get a good job, after 
having only occasionally temporary low-paying work for  six years.  A week later,  he got  an 
excellent job!
     In Uganda, the lady whose family we’ve stayed with every year for over fifteen years, told 
about  how  God  had  given  her  victory  over  so  many  attacks  of  Satan,  and  the  powers  of 
witchcraft used against her in her work place. She’s the headmistress over a large secondary 
school for girls in Uganda.
     News and pictures from the churches we’re helping build in northern Ghana keep coming in, 
even when I’m not there. One is finished with all the inside plastering, fixing the doors and 
windows,  etc.  I’ve  received nine  pictures  from them,  telling  me that  they’ll  have  their  first 
service inside the new building on March 25.
     Several other churches have made lots of progress in plastering all the walls inside and 
outside, casting a cement floor, putting in all the wiring, etc. Church No. 72 now has the roof on, 
and the pastor sent a picture of their first service, after the roof was finished.
     There are two more churches we’re planning to help put a roof on soon, and many others in 
the villages and towns hoping for assistance to roof their buildings, and then finish them, as God 
provides. Many thanks for your support, to help me to help them!
     When I get back to Nigeria in the first part of April, I’ll immediately start the big job again, to 
get the printed newsletters ready to mail out to friends in many countries. It always takes about 
ten days, and faithful volunteers come in to help. Even now, lots of the calendar pates are being 
folded, envelopes printed, etc. There’s filling the envelopes, sealing them, putting all the stamps 
on, etc.
     If you haven’t been receiving the printed letters twice in the year, please let me know, so I can 
send  a  copy  to  you  by  E-mail  or  by  Whatsapp  (be  sure  I  have  your  number).  My own is 



+233244151345.
     This is the month of March, and March begins with an “M.” But, the word Marvelous also 
begins with an “M,” too. I’m praying for you to have a MARVELOUS MARCH, your best 
month so far this year, with lots of miracles and breakthroughs! Remember, Every problem has 
an expiry date!
Love, Doris Hokett


